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Alexander Gunyon

From: Julie Smith 
Sent: 20 May 2024 08:45
To: Consultations
Subject: The Planning Department: Canterbury City Council Offices - Objection Brooklands 

Farm development

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Hello, 
I am writing to object to the Brooklands Farm development in Whitstable.  
 
Firstly, there are already too many houses for the sewage works to cope, and this 
development will cause so much more sewage pollution in the sea.  
 
There will be more cars, traffic and general pollution of the town.  
 
We do not have enough services for the residents as it is.  
 
Therefore I object 
 
Thank you 
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